
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

June 26, 2012 
Via Web Filing 

 
 
Mr. Steven Reed, Executive Secretary 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street 
Suite 500 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 
 
RE: Entelegent Solutions, Inc. 
 
Dear Mr. Reed: 
 
Enclosed for filing please find the original of the above referenced tariff filing submitted on behalf of 
Entelegent Solutions, Inc.  In compliance with the FCC Report and Order and Further Notice of Proposed 
Rulemaking, FCC 11-161, WC Docket Nos. 10-90 et al. adopted October 27, 2011, the Company hereby 
advises the Commission that it did not have any switched access demand for 2011; therefore, it will not 
be submitting any tariff revisions at this time.   
 
Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3006 or 
via email to croesel@tminc.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Carey Roesel 
Consultant to Entelegent Solutions, Inc. 
 
cc: Mike Ruziska - Entelegent 
file: Entelegent - MO Other 
tms: MOx1201 
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